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Dear Parents and Carers,

This week’s Zoom assembly was focused on ‘change’. The children reflected on the 
concept that ‘change is the only constant’ and that we need to make the most of each 
situation that we face. We discussed moving class, school, making new friends and even 
what change a new baby can bring to a sibling! We believe that building resilience doesn’t 
happen by accident, it needs to be taught and modelled. With children’s wellbeing at the 
heart of every decision we make, we will continue to help your child learn despite Covid-
19 doing its best to derail us! 

Due to Covid-19 we have had lots of adults isolating. I would like to thank all staff, at home 
and school, for cleaning, caretaking, sorting out meal vouchers, making toast, remote 
teaching whilst looking after their own children, being a midday supervisor and so on. 
Staff have been working non-stop to ensure that the children have a calm and normal 
experience at school. I am so proud of all of our staff in stepping up and working as a 
team, this has enabled us to provide high quality remote education overnight. 

Thank you to those that have filled in the Wellbeing survey and for your lovely comments 
of thanks. This survey will help governors and senior leaders to monitor what we are 
doing, how effective it is and will show us where we can improve in the future. There are 
still two days until the questionnaire closes, so please have your say.

https://forms.gle/8Y8CVKwLXW478Jgh6

Yours sincerely,

Mr Queralt

 

https://forms.gle/8Y8CVKwLXW478Jgh6


Mon 5th July Wellbeing Questionnaire Deadline 5th July https://forms.gle/8Y8CVKwLXW478Jgh6

Tues 13th July Y2 Trip to St Nicholas Park Y2 Leavers treat

Fri 16th July School Reports Out 

Wed 21st July End of Term Note: Wednesday finish

Thurs 2nd & Fri 3rd Sept Inset Days

Mon 6th Sept 
Yr 1 and Yr 2 return to 

school

Dates for the Diary 

2021

After School Clubs Summer Term

Premier Active afterschool multisports club runs on the following days next term:

Mon 3-4pm – reception year (14 June – 19 July)
Tues 3-4pm – Year 1 (8 June – 20 July)

Thurs 3-4pm – year 2 (10 June – 15 July)
Sessions to be booked online at www.premieractive.co.uk

Drama club with Arts Insight - spaces available!
Arts Insight is a national education charity providing first class musical theatre 

workshops and performing arts classes to young people up and down the country.  We 
believe in the role of performing arts in improving children's development in essential 
life skills such as confidence, communication, teamwork, discipline and self-esteem.  

Our work is proven to be completely inclusive for children of any age, culture, physical 
and mental ability. 

Sessions are £5 a week and run on a Monday 3-4pm starting 14th June – 19th July. If 
your child qualifies for pupil premium we can fund this for you.

Please contact the office for more information.

http://www.premieractive.co.uk/


‘Working Together, Valuing Everyone, Learning for Life’ 

Emscote Sensory Garden!

Over the past few months Mrs Dawe and Mrs Hart have worked really hard in creating a 
sensory garden for our children. We have a huge variety of herbs growing now including 
sage, fennel, lemon balm, rosemary, and nasturtium. We also have potatoes, beans, peas, 
pumpkins and tomatoes planted by our reception year children. We look forward to 
seeing the sunflowers planted by year 2 come into full bloom over the next few weeks 
too.

The children love to visit the garden where area where they can touch, taste and smell all 
the different herbs and flowers as well as watching the bees, butterflies and bugs busy at 
work.

Taylor-Faye in Maple, ‘the mint tastes of toothpaste’; Ryan (Y2) ‘I like the lemon balm 
best’.

Mila (reception) loved to try the chives, whilst Edward (Y2) and our resident chickens 
prefer the nasturtium!
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Scarlett's Junior Wolf Run
Scarlett (Maple) will be running 6km on Sunday 4th July to raise money for Save the 

Children. If you would like to sponsor Scarlett please visit the link below:

Good luck Scarlett! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/scarlett-
day24?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=scarlett-

day24&utm_campaign=pfp-
whatsapp&utm_term=b39d97786cac4564be72be64350d2d8e

Baby Chicks
This is always a highlight of the school year and the children have loved being able 
to observe the eggs hatching, the chicks growing and then holding a chick, if they 

wish!



Midday Supervisor Vacancies
Emscote Infants and All Saints’ Junior School are recruiting for a new Midday Supervisor to 

join their busy teams. A position is available to start as soon as possible at Emscote and 
starting from September at All Saints’ Junior School.

Hours are 1hr 15mins Monday - Friday, term time only. 

Please contact the office admin2332@welearn365.com if you are interested in applying.

Second Hand Uniform
Second hand uniform will be available from outside the school office every Tuesday and 

Friday 8.30-9.30 and 2.30-3.30. If you are able to leave a donation please just post through 
Mr Queralt’s door or hand to the office. Thanks goes to our Eco Council and PTA for yet 

another fantastic idea!

mailto:admin2332@welearn365.com
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Family Information Service Newsletter

In this edition of the Family Information Service newsletter there is some useful 
information if your child is changing schools in September, free workshops for parents 
and carers, a support group for young parents aged 19 or under and much more.

Parents and carers of children and young people with SEND may also be interested in 
finding out more about Education Health and Care Plans at an upcoming webinar hosted 
by Warwickshire County Council. Register here or 
contact sendchange@warwickshire.gov.uk for more information.

The Family Information Service is here to support families across Warwickshire. As always, 
you can get in touch with us by emailing fis@warwickshire.gov.uk or calling 01926 
742274.

Raring2go! Digital Magazine for Summer activities 2021 
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southwarwickshire/summer/

Warwickshire Update
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/2198/have-your-say-on-improvements-for-
walking-and-cycling

Warwick County Council - Summer break advice to share with parents

Safer Internet Centre:
https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/summer-holidays-online-safety-resources/

Staying safe online in the summer holidays
• Sit down together.
• Social media and staying in touch.
• Talking about their time online.
• Sharing holiday pictures.
• Make a family agreement.

Internet Matters
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/keeping-kids-safe-in-the-sun-and-on-the-
screen/

Childnet
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/parent-and-carer-toolkit

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/BqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgg,btdL-AZJFUeYJejJwIsbpw,0wenU1B4tEe3SC0wfz_vMQ,qkN6TFXkpEyqO6PjrKpokA,6IzEXnhfCEi6EOzNtFqquQ,dDIQUemVhUSXhKwA97dSQg?mode=read&tenantId=88b0aa06-5927-4bbb-a893-89cc2713ac82&skipauthstrap=1
mailto:sendchange@warwickshire.gov.uk
mailto:fis@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southwarwickshire/summer/
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/2198/have-your-say-on-improvements-for-walking-and-cycling
https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/summer-holidays-online-safety-resources/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/keeping-kids-safe-in-the-sun-and-on-the-screen/
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Warwick School Summer Action 2021 - booking is now OPEN!

https://www.warwickschool.org/summer-action-2021

Once courses are fully booked they will show as ‘Waiting List’ on the course page. If you 

would like to be added to the waiting list for a particular course, then you can do so by 

following the steps on the system. Please be assured that no payment is required for waiting 

list requests. Payment will only be taken if a space becomes available and your waiting list 

request is promoted to a completed order. 

Course Dates School Year Time Cost

Cygnets
Multi-Activities

Mon 12th July to
Wed 1st September

Reception and
School Year 1

9.00am -
16.30pm

£38
per day

'Super Six' Activities
Mon 12th July to

Wed 1st September

School Years 2 to 7
(up to and including

12 year olds)

9.00am -
16.30pm

£38
per day

Action Plus
Mon 26th to
Fri 30th July

12-14 year olds
9.00am -
16.30pm

£200 per week

Mon 2nd to
Fri 6th August

12-14 year olds
9.00am -
16.30pm

£200 per week

https://www.warwickschool.org/summer-action-2021
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FREE SCHOOL MEAL ENTITLEMENT AND PUPIL PREMIUM 
REGISTRATION

Due to the current situation with COVID-19, we are aware that Parent and 
Carer’s circumstances may have changed. Depending on your family/household 
income, your child may be eligible for Free School Meals. All children in Infant 
School receive a free hot meal at lunch-time, but this is a separate entitlement. 

If your child qualifies for Free School Meals they will also receive Pupil Premium 
funding. This entitles your child to free or subsidised school trips, music lessons, 
school uniform and help to access after school clubs. Registering children for 
Free School Meals and subsequently Pupil Premium also enables the school to 
claim additional funding to improve resources for your child in school.

If you can answer yes to any of the following questions you may be eligible:

•Is your joint family income under £16,190 per year?
•Are you in receipt of any of the benefits listed below?
•Income Support
•Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 
•Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 
•Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of the 
Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
•the guarantee element of State Pension Credit
•Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190
•Working Tax Credit run-on
•Universal Credit.
•Are you or your partner a member of the Armed Forces?

All reception, year 1 and year 2 children in state-funded schools can have a free 
hot meal at lunchtime. This is known as ‘Universal Entitlement’. If you think you 
are eligible for any of the criteria above we recommend that you still apply. This 
will mean that your child’s school does not miss out on important funding. It 
may also mean your child will continue to receive free meals after the end of 
year 2. 

If you think you are eligible then you can apply online at 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals

‘Working Together, Valuing 
Everyone, Learning for Life’ 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals
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